
Diocesan Services Appeal 2022 

May Bulletin and/or Ambo Announcements 

 

Option #1:  

May is the month of Mary, and as we honor the Blessed Mother and her example for our 
church, let us ask for her prayers. It is our prayer that all donors who support the Diocesan 
Services Appeal feel valued, appreciated and acknowledged for their support of those in need 
within our five-county area. Thank you to all who give generously of their time, talent and 
treasure.   

 

Option #2:  

The funding received from DSA donations supports the Office of Hispanic Ministry. This office 
works in liaison with the other diocesan offices at the Pastoral Center and is in communication 
with the national and regional offices of Hispanic ministry, as well with other national 
organizations. The local office was established in 1989 by Bishop Thomas V. Daily, the first 
bishop of the Diocese of Palm Beach, to serve the needs of the Hispanic community in our 
diocese. By supporting the DSA, you in turn support the Diocese of Palm Beach’s Hispanic 
Ministry Office! Visit https://donate.diocesepb.org/ to make your gift today!  

 

Option #3:  

During the month of May, we want to highlight the successes of our Hispanic outreach 
programs in the Diocese of Palm Beach. An element of their mission is to ensure Hispanic 
people in our parishes have the necessary pastoral attention to live their baptismal call and the 
means to build a sense of unity and belonging. Visit https://donate.diocesepb.org/ to make 
your gift to the DSA today and support the Hispanic outreach programs in our diocese.  
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